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Jeanann Dawson

From: Stacy Simmons <StacySimmons@hhhomes.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: plumbing contractor change requests

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good morning, 
We need to change the plumbing contractor on the following permits from Dell Haire Plumbing to: 
 
Titan’s Plumbing LLC 
1634 Brook Fern Way 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
919-902-0990 
 
MLP 710-SFD2010-0054 
MLP 713-SFD2012-0004 
MLP 721-SFD2012-0003 
MLP 740-SFD2010-0048 
MLP 745-SFD2009-0052 
 
Thanks, 
Stacy 
 
Stacy Simmons 
Permit Coordinator-Fayetteville | H&H Homes 
2533 Raeford Road, Suite D 
Fayetteville, NC  28305 
Office:  (910) 401-2546 
5000 Homes and 25 Years 
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PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL This communication and any accompanying documents are confidential and privileged. They are intended 
for the sole use of the addressee. If you receive this transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of 
any action in reliance upon this communication is strictly prohibited. Moreover, any such disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-
client, accountant-client, or other privileges as to this communication or otherwise. If you have received this communication in error, please contact 
me at the above email address. Thank you.  


